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Tena koutou e te whanau, mihi nui ki a koutou katoa
Dear Parents & Caregivers,

Kind regards
Maurice Young
Principal

Whaia te iti kahurangi ki te tūohu koe me he maunga teitei
Seek the treasure you value most dearly: if you bow your head, let it be to a lofty mountain

SEPTEMBER

2nd   Y5 Outdoor Education at Carey Park

2nd   Rm 7 & 8 Trip to Corban Arts Centre

3rd - 10th     AIMS Games in Tauranga

15th   Student Led Conferences

         School will finish at 12:30pm 

16th   Y8 Leaders Trip to Hobbiton

22nd Y8 HPV #2 Immunisations

28th   Y7/8 Volleyball Zones

30th   TERM 3 ENDS @ 2:15pm

OUT OF ZONE APPLICATIONS
We may have limited Out of Zone spaces available across the school for the October
Ballot, however these have not yet been determined. Out of Zone applicants are
welcome to complete an application form. Anyone who lives out of zone and has
siblings joining us in 2023 will need to complete an out of zone application form by
Wednesday 28 September (forms are held at the office). Applicants will then be
advised in writing following the Ballot date of Wednesday 19th October. TROPHIES

We are calling for the return of

trophies that were presented at the

2021 Prize Givings, so that we can

start preparing them to present to

students this year. If you have a trophy

please return it the school office as

soon as possible. Thank you.

OCTOBER

1st     TERM 4  BEGINS @ 8:50am

We are starting to look at our planning for classes in 2023. If you have a child who is
turning 5 and due to start school in 2023, or know of anyone who will have children
starting, would you please contact the office on office@marinaview.school.nz to 
 assist with our planning.
The Year 6 & 7 re-enrolment for 2023 form has also been sent out to parents of Year
6 & 7 children. If you have not done so already could you please complete the
Google Form to let us know whether your child is returning to Marina View School
next year.
Thank you very much.

PLANNING FOR 2023

AIMS GAMES 
Best of luck to our Year 7 & 8 Rippa Rugby Team who are off to compete in the AIMS  
(Association of Intermediate and Middle Schools) Games in Tauranga from 3rd - 9th
September. The team have been training hard all year and fundraising in order to
get themselves ready and we wish them all well. A huge thanks to Mel Kimber for her
time and effort coordinating the team and planning for this event. Good Luck!



If your child's contact details need updating
with new contact phone numbers, address, or

email address please email
office@marinaview.school.nz so we can

update our records.

TERM 3 EXTRACURRICULAR
ACTIVITY FEES

N/A
$19.50
$14.00
N/A
$97.00
$12.50
$23.00 (Y7)
$36.00 (Y8)

The Munch Box will available two days in
Term 3, MONDAY & FRIDAY. 
Menus available on our school website or
Facebook page MVS Munch Box.

CHANGE OF CONTACT DETAILS

WESTLAKE GIRLS HIGH SCHOOL ENROLMENTS FOR 2023
Applications for enrolments for 2023 opened on 1st July.
Out of Zone applications must be received by Wednesday 7 September
For more info visit https://www.westlakegirls.school.nz/domestic-
enrolments/

BRAIN PLAY SCIENCE & TECHNOLOGY CLASSES  
5 - 13years . 9 venues across Auckland and online. Topics this term
include 3D printing, electronics, coding, animation, STEM experiments &
more. Free trials available for new students
www.brainplay.co.nz

GIVE BMX A GO!
On Sunday the 25th September Waitakere BMX is hosting a Family
Open Day from 10.30am through to 1.30pm. Come on down and give
BMX a go in a fun and family-friendly environment.
103 Glen Road Ranui, Email: waitakerebmx@gmail.com, 027 492 5690

KUMEU CRICKET CLUB
Play cricket this summer for Kumeu. Registrations open 1st August.
www.kumeucricket.com

SUNDERLAND BASKETBALL CLUB -Youth Basketball New Zealand
Years 3 - 8  weekly skills sessions. To register and join our sessions
please fill out the form link here:
https://forms.gle/Qmu7Gou477g8c2Ga7
For more information email: admin@ybnz.org
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COMMUNITY NOTICES
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Y0/1  Team Scott
Y2        Team Ashford
Y3        Team van Beek
Y4        Team O'Reilly-Dodd
Y5        Team Moore
Y6        Team Oldham
Y7/8  Team Broadhurst  
                                                              

LUNCH ORDERS

A reminder that you are able to claim your school donation
on your taxes. Any queries please email Kim Cowsill
kcowsill@marinaview.school.nz.

DONATION CLAIM REMINDER 

PTA NEWS
WHITTAKERS CHOCOLATE FUNDRAISER
We are very excited to be running our Whittakers
Chocolate Fundraiser again. This is normally our biggest
fundraiser of the year. Your Whittaker’s Fundraising Packs
have come home with your child this week. We will be
sending home one box per family. If you do not receive a
box or would like an extra box to sell, please contact Kim
Cowsill on kcowsill@marinaview.school.nz
The campaign will run for 3 weeks, until Friday 23rd
September. Further details have been sent in the letter
home on Wednesday. Fundraising activities such as this
make a vital contribution towards improving facilities and
resources for the benefit of our children. We know that
this will be a successful fundraising campaign and thank
you for your support.

Orders for the latest Lucky Book Club issue will close on
Friday 9th September. A reminder you can place your
orders online at:
https://mybookclub.scholastic.co.nz/Parent/Login.aspx.
Orders will be delivered to school then distributed to
classrooms/children.

LUCKY BOOK CLUB ORDERS

LUNCH ORDERS

http://cdn-au.mailsnd.com/6128/vxXV65rKk6uJ3LGDh_CwxUFk9ny6EfdHht_X-HBWGT8/2989027.jpg
https://www.westlakegirls.school.nz/domestic-enrolments/
http://www.brainplay.co.nz/
mailto:waitakerebmx@gmail.com
https://forms.gle/Qmu7Gou477g8c2Ga7
mailto:admin@ybnz.org
https://www.entertainmentbook.co.nz/orderbooks/970s63
https://mybookclub.scholastic.co.nz/Parent/Login.aspx.
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An inspirational day today at the Writers Festival for our
Year 7 / 8 group. Four amazing international and local
authors sharing their process, ideas and insights. We had
talks from Keane Alexander, Sonja Wilson, Graci Kim and
Gareth Ward. Our students soaked it all up and took
notes to hopefully help with the novels they are writing in
their writing extension class. A fantastic opportunity and a
big thanks to our parent helpers.

On Tuesday the 30th August we took one Year 7 and 8
boys team to the Auckland Champs Netball Competition in
St Johns. We battled our way through the round robin with
a draw and 2 losses. Then we headed into the quarter
finals and at the end of the game it was a draw. This
caused us to continue to play until one of the teams had
won by two points. This was a battle of the codes as we
kept drawing. Then alas we lost and headed into the final
game for the day. I felt that the competition was hard but I
enjoyed playing at a competitive level. Having played
netball this season certainly helped my game play for the
day.
By Yaseen 
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SPORTS
Y7/8 NETBALL AUCKLAND CHAMPS
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Y7/8 WRITERS FESTIVAL

The Year 5/6 speech finals were held this week.  The speeches this year were of high quality and all children should be
proud of themselves for their wonderful efforts. The winners are: 

1st Madeline Leece Room 21,  Year 6: 'Why you Should Have Real Life Experiences Instead of Playing Video Games'
2nd Jai Sharma        Room 22, Year 6: 'Why Everyone Should Exercise'
3rd Kelly Mowberry Room 34, Year 5: 'Why You Shouldn't Smoke'

Madeline will now go on to represent the school at our Kahui Ako - Whiria te Tangata Speech Finals next term.

Y5/6 SPEECH FINALS
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This year our scheduled school Cross Country for Friday 19th August was postponed due to bad weather. We did however
hold a Cross Country for those students in Year 6, 7 & 8 who wished to compete for a place at the Northwest Zone Day.
Well done to all those students who gave it their best in wet muddy conditions. We had team of 30 students represent
Marina View School at the Cross Country Zone Day on Thursday 1st September at Muriwai, and will have a few runners go
onto to represent Marina View at the Auckland Champs.
The Year 5 students ran their Cross Country on Monday 29th August, in lovely fine conditions. It was great to see all the
children give it their all, and those students who helped encourage fellow students to finish showing our school value
Manaakitanga.
The Year 3 & 4 students ran their Cross Country earlier today in lovely fine weather and again all the children gave their
best efforts so well done. 

CROSS COUNTRY

Year 5 Girls
1st Place - Isla Souster
2nd Place - Martine Murray
3rd Place - Stella Rooney

Year 5 Boys
1st Place - Stephen Oldham
2nd Place - Aiden Chauhan
3rd Place - Jacob Porter

Year 6 Girls
1st Place - Madeline Leece
2nd Place - Chloe Chang
3rd Place - Jessica Wang

Year 6 Boys
1st Place - Jaiveer Sharma
2nd Place - Rohan Masters
3rd Place - Levi Robertson

Year  7 Girls
1st Place - Maia Andrell
2nd Place - Jessica Buckley
3rd Place - Kayla Huddart

Year 7 Boys
1st Place -  Lachlan Olliver
2nd Place - Levi Knowles
3rd Place - Joshua Dawson

Year  8 Girls
1st Place - Gabriella Soltau
2nd Place - Micaela Kimber
3rd Place - Senna Keay

Year 8 Boys
1st Place - Jasper van Beek
2nd Place - George Stuart
3rd Place - Karlyle Smith - Nathan

Year 3 Girls
1st Place - Chanelle Hewitt
2nd Place - Madison Harris 
3rd Place - Gia McCullough

Year 3 Boys
1st Place - Kingsley Wei
2nd Place Equal - Elias Giffen & 
                              Noah Morath

Year 4 Girls
1st Place - Gabby Sajtos
2nd Place - Maya Sajtos
3rd Place -  Ella Mate

Year 4 Boys
1st Place -  Calum Gilmour
2nd Place - Lachlan Hatch
3rd Place -  Thomas Gilmour
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MARINA VIEW SCHOOL MAUNGA MOMENT
Whaia te iti kahurangi ki te tūohu koe me he maunga teitei

Seek the treasure you value most dearly: if you bow your head, let it be to a lofty mountain
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Room 21 has been taking time to unpack the
Marina View Maunga; Mana, Manaakitanga, and
Maramatanga. As a class we discussed the nine
attributes of each Maunga and what that would
look like in the classroom or in the playground.
We love the famous quote: 'Be the best version
of you'. We understand how by developing all
these attributes we can become a well-rounded
person within our community. Here are a few
examples of our hot air balloons we created.
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ROOM 21 
MAUNGA MOMENTS
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Kids K'Nection
Before and After School Care

and Holiday Programmes

Spaces available for before and 
after school care. 

Onsite at Marina View School.
To find out more information or to book
contact Sachin on 021 832 181, email
kidsknection@outlook.com or fill in an

enrolment form online at
www.kidsknection.com
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CAN DRIVE
Last term some of our Year 8 Leaders organised a Can Drive and this week we had Ian from Westgate Salvation
Army pop in to collect the cans. Thanks to all our families who contributed & Aiesha, Mahhima & Sasha for
coordinating the collection. 

Paint Brothers NZ


